

Hope, support & knowledge creates opportunities!

PHA South Africa

086-071-NPO number

Irene Delgado President, Asociacion Nacional de Hipertension Pulmonar Av Artes 7 28300 Aranjuez (Madrid) Spain

RE: Letter of Endorsement for the establishment of May 5 as World **Pulmonary** Hypertension Day.

Dear Irene,

The Pulmonary Hypertension Association of South Africa is pleased to support the establishment of May 5 as World Pulmonary Hypertension Day, as proposed and organized by the Asociación Nacional de Hipertensión Pulmonar of Spain. We are pleased and honoured to support an endeavour, which strives to increase worldwide awareness and knowledge of this rare disease that too often is undiagnosed or misdiagnosed. We hope that events such as World PH Day will help lead to better care and a better life for those around the world affected by pulmonary hypertension and their families.

I know that this year the International awareness month of November created a lot of oppurtunities for all of us worldwide, but even more so for us in South Africa. Thank you for organizing this initiative, we are pleased to partner with you on this project and we support it 100 percent.

Please let us know if there is any way we can further support World PH Day.

Best regards

Denneys Niemandt Chairman PHSA

Pulmonary Hypertension Association South Africa

Street & Postal Address: Po box 15622

Panorama 7506

Fax number: 0865010245

E-mail: niemandts@iburst.co.za

Website: www.phsa.co.za